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Victim Identified in Traffic Crash along W. Broad Street 
 
On September 5, 2020, just after midnight, Henrico 9-1-1 received an emergency call about a 
pedestrian in a wheelchair hit by a vehicle.  The crash occurred on W. Broad Street, just east of 
Emerywood Parkway.  
 
The preliminary investigation conducted by the Crash Team indicates a male in a wheelchair was 
crossing W. Broad Street from a convenience store. As the male crossed into the eastbound left 
travel lane, he was struck by a Chevrolet sedan, being driven east on W. Broad Street, while the 
traffic signal for W. Broad was green.  The driver could not see the male crossing the street.  The 
driver did immediately stop and remain on scene until investigators arrived.   
 
The victim succumbed to his injuries at the scene.  He has been identified as 68-year-old John 
Krueger. The crash remains under investigation. 
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